


Condolences for the death of Francesco Crispi
Among those who supported the Rediscovery project for Hess' paintings was the jour-
nalist Francesco Crispi. Also a board member of the Palermo tourism board, he was
the first to propose - with the support of Sicily's Regional Council - that the exhibition
be held at the Palazzo del Turismo in Palermo and that the exhibition catalogue be
published by the Cassa di Risparmio bank, for which he was the press attaché.
Francesco Crispi was among the 115 victims when on 5 May 1972 an Alitalia DC8 en
route from Rome to Palermo crashed into the hillside at Montagna Longa di Carini. 

Emma sent the following telegram of condolence to the chairman of the Palermo tou-
rism board Paolo Bevilacqua:


